
Good evening 1 We encourage all mstIlulIons to 

check lheir ehg1bility status of their institution 

each year. However, in accordance with the 

:;'., q1J 1'.:1,·: Ir,·._.,-,.·'· 11:I "'-if.:·,_ .. ,-·::, we awail 

regulatory rev1ev,1 and approval to conduct !he 

FY2025 Eligibilit~1 Designations and Applications 

for ~Vaiving Eligibility Requirements; Progf.ims 

Lmder Parts A and F of Tille Ill and Programs 

under Title V of the Higher Education 1-\ct of 1965, 

as Amended (HEA} process. As a result. the 

opening of Eligibility is on hold until further notice. 

We encourage you to visit the : , 11 ii,: • ·, :. ,, •• 

for updates. We're ant1c1pating 11 to open m a few 

weeks. Than!< you for your understanding in this 

matter. 
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